
                       Tulare County Fair 

Farms, Food, Family, Fun. Celebrating the Bounty of our County during the 100th Annual Tulare County Fair. 
 

 
 
 
Dear Vendor: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Tulare County Fair!  
This year’s dates are September 11th- 15th, 2019.  
The fair hours are 11:00 a.m. – 11:00 p.m. Wednesday & 
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 a.m. Thursday through Sunday.   
 
Enclosed is an application for the 2019 Tulare County Fair.  
Be sure to complete each section and enclose a photo of your booth/display.  
Incomplete applications will not be processed or considered.   
 
We will continue to offer a reduced rate inside our commercial building.   
The costs associated is $525.00 for a 10 x 10 indoor inline and $575.00 for a 10 x 10 indoor 
corner. There are a limited number of premium indoor spaces available, please call the office 
for more information. Outdoor space is $675.00 for a 10 x 10 booth - there are no allocated 
corners as spaces run consecutively. This provides an opportunity for more vendors to participate 
and create a fun shopping experience for our guests.   
 
Advance Parking passes are available at a reduced rate on a presale basis only.   
Parking passes must be purchased before 7pm on Tuesday, September 10th.  
See Parking Credential request form. Vendor RV parking is available at a daily rate of $40/day.  
Please submit Vendor RV registration form.   
 
Applications for returning vendors requesting the same location are due April 30, 2019. All 
other applications are due June 30, 2019 with an application fee of $25.00. After June 30, 2019 
application fee will be increased to $50.00. Full payment is due at the time the contract is due. 
Make checks payable to the Tulare County Fair. Space is assigned on a “First come, First serve” 
basis based upon receipt of fees and required documentation, so complete your application early.   
 
The Tulare County Fair rules and guidelines are available on our website www.tcfair.org for 
your review.  You can use this as a resource for your questions. 
 
We’re looking forward to a fun and entertaining year.   
For additional information please email me at concessions@tcfair.org.  
 
 
Regards, 

PJF 
Pamela J. Fyock 
CEO Tulare County Fair 

  559-686-4707 

http://www.tcfair.org/
mailto:concessions@tcfair.org

